
 
The following question has been received, on notice, from Councillor Mrs Brown, to 
the Chairman of the Environmental and Development Services Committee: 
  
I would be grateful for a progress report on the Local Plan for the information of this 
Council at this meeting. A response by the Chairman of Environment and 
Development Services is requested.  


